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	100 Simcoe Street South, Oshawa, Ontario L1H 7M7 ( Tel. (905) 723-4623 ( Fax (905) 723-7947 ( E-mail contactus@opuc.on.ca


December 18, 2007
Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319

27th Floor 2300 Yonge Street 

Toronto, Ontario

M4P 1E4 
Dear Ms. Walli:
Re:
Oshawa PUC Networks Inc.  (ED 2002-0560)

Board File Number EB-2007-0710
On December 14, 2007 Oshawa PUC Networks Inc. filed our responses to the Interrogatories from VECC concerning our 2008 Rate Application.  This morning we received notification that not all of these questions had been answered.  After checking into the matter, we have determined that we did not retrieve all of the questions originally due to some kind of technical error which we have been unable to identify.  However, we were able to retrieve the remaining questions this morning.  
We are currently working on the answers to the remaining questions and believe that they will be submitted by the December 21.

Oshawa PUC Networks Inc. regrets this error and apologizes to the Board for it.

Yours truly,
Michael Chase

Corporate Controller
  Oshawa
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